
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CUTLINE: Students, faculty, and staff at Southern State now have the opportunity to explore career possibilities 
and workplace simulations through the new virtual reality equipment, pictured above.  
 

 
Virtual Reality brings new ways of learning to Southern State 

The use of virtual reality is bringing about many new ways of learning at Southern State Community 
College. Often referred to as VR technology, virtual reality uses computer mechanics to create a 
simulated environment that can be explored in 360 degrees. Unlike traditional interfaces, VR technology 
places the user inside the virtual environment to give an immersive experience. 

With hands-on interactive learning, students can explore career options they may not have previously 
considered and/or develop skills that can be used in the workforce. 
 
“We are so excited to have this technology here at Southern State, as well as learn how it can support 
local companies in their training efforts,” says Amy McClellan, Executive Director of Workforce 
Development. “There is a dashboard that gives data results on training to help refine areas that need 
refining in the workplace. We can bring components of manufacturing into the schools, career fairs, a 
special event, basically anywhere as long as we can connect to Wi-Fi,” McClellan says.  
 
If you are undecided about college or a career, VR technology may be able to help. Our friendly staff in 
the Student Success Center would be happy to meet with you and explore virtual reality. Companies 
and/or organizations looking to utilize the technology should contact McClellan at amcclellan@sscc.edu 
to schedule a demo. 
 
Spring Semester begins January 9, 2023, and registration is currently open. Call us today at 
800.628.7722. 
 

### 

Contact: Elizabeth Burkard 
SSCC Director of Marketing 
937-393-3431, ext. 2624 
800-628-7722, ext. 2624 
eburkard@sscc.edu 
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Southern State Community College does not discriminate based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and 
activities. The following people have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: 

Dr. Peggy Chalker, Dean of Articulation and Transfer & Director of Student Success | Title IX Lead Coordinator  
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133  |  pchalker@sscc.edu  |  800.628.7722, Ext. 2880 

Mindy Markey-Grabill, Vice President of Human Resources | Title IX Coordinator  
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133  |  mmarkey@sscc.edu  |  800.628.7722, Ext. 2550 
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